THE CI.'I"‘Y:O'F’T‘(“)LED'dVAND GRIFFIN AND STRONG P.C. INVITE
YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN AN UPCOMING BUSINESS MEETING

Hosted in Webinar Format ' . L

The City of Toledo has City of Toledo

commissioned Griffin and Strong, P.C.
(GSPC) to conduct a comprehensive
Disparity Study to evaluate procurement
policies and practices and

recommend improvements, if needed.

GSPC will host a virtual informational WEDNESDAY

meeting on Wednesday April 14th, APRIL 14th. 2021
2021. !
5pm-6:30 PM EST

This will be an opportunity for the

City of Toledo businesses to ask
questions and learn how they can RSVP HERE
participate in this important http://bit.ly/2P4nmbc

business StUdy' This meeting will be recorded
and potentially used in the Study.
The recording of this meeting

6 GR]FFIN& will be added in the Study website

STRONG rc
= G D 678.364.2962
Gspclaw.com =] toledostudy@gspclaw.com ext 111



